





Infant, Toddler, Preschool & School Age Program January 2024 "NEW YEAR EDITION" Newsletter

In This Newsletter. . .

- Happy New Year
- Winter Fun Night
- Parent Empowerment Program
- > Wish List
- Friendly Reminders



From our Center Family to Yours . . . Best Wishes for a Happy & Healthy 2024!



SIGN UP for our FREE 12-week
Parent Empowerment Program. Our next
English & Spanish sessions start on or about
February 28th

Sign up with Gail, Pat, or Bea TODAY!

Spots fill up quickly



Winter Fun Night!

Thursday, January 18th

6:00 - 7:30 pm

Join us for a fun evening:

Creative Arts & Crafts with your child. Enjoy a visit from Frosty the Snowman. Light refreshments including cookies & hot chocolate.



Welcome Back To Our New School!

We are pleased to welcome all our Infants, Toddlers, and Preschoolers back to the "new classrooms" which are freshly painted, and which have new laminate flooring replacing the carpet tiles.

We appreciate your understanding and support during the modified schedule at the end of December which enabled this work to be completed.

The new roofing and redone classrooms were possible due to a grant from the NJEDA.

Over the next few weeks, we will be adding homelike, welcoming touches to each classroom to further enhance the environment.



- 1. <u>PER YOUR CONTRACT</u>, tuition is due <u>IN FULL every Friday</u> for the upcoming week.
- 2. Your tuition is based on enrollment, so please remember that you are still responsible for tuition even if your child is sick/absent for any reason.
- 3. Any schedule changes require a 3 week notice in writing.

Coming in February. . . .



Healthy Heart Day Friday, February 9, 2024 All Day: 7am to 6pm

We'll have some great resources and ideas for healthy breakfasts and snacks for your child.



Another topic of interest from the Parent Survey from last Fall: Age-Appropriate Discipline

- D Distract the child.
- I Ignore misbehavior.
- S Structure the environment.
- C Control the situation, not the child.
- I Involve the child.
- P Plan time for loving.
- L Let go.
- I Increase your consistency.
- N Notice positive behavior.
- E Excuse the child with a time out.

The above suggestions are from the book <u>Parenting Young Children</u>, which we use in our Parent Empowerment Program.

For more information about these strategies, please see Gail or consider signing up for the Winter/Spring Cycle.